
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR ALL 
CITY OF BEND SEWER CUSTOMERS:

If you have a water leak during December, January or February, 
notify Utility Billing within 60 days of repairing the leak so we can 
review your account.

Contact us at: (541) 388-5515 or 
utilitiesonline@bendoregon.gov

DURING WINTER MONTHS, WATER LEAKS 
MAY RESULT IN A HIGHER SEWER BILL.


